
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         March 14, 2017 
 
 
 
Letter of Recommendation for Robin Serr 
 
 It is with great pleasure that I enthusiastically write this letter of recommendation for 
Robin Serr.  I have known Robin for almost three years now and in that short amount of time she 
has made a very strong impression on me. 

  During her tenure at La Canada High School, Robin quickly earned the respect and trust 
of her students, and faculty for that matter. She was able to develop a quick rapport with all of 
her students and their parents. Actually, the parents were particularly fond of Robin, as her 
caring disposition was highly advantageous to their children’s schooling and development. Robin 
did an outstanding job creating a supportive learning environment for her students that 
encompassed both fun and a structured atmosphere. While an employee at La Canada Unified 
School District, Robin’s degree of professionalism was exemplary.  She sacrificed her own 
personal time not only to help all students, but for kiln operation and classroom maintenance-this 
included working during the evenings, weekends and also providing after school workshops.  
Her sincere dedication to the Art Department was obviously evident. Robin is without a doubt a 
huge part, and reason, for the success of the Art Department here at La Canada High School. 

Robin is the ideal candidate for any Art or Ceramic position.  She is a reliable and 
dedicated colleague who has a natural gift for teaching and being a role model. Robin is student 
centered and will go out of her way to ensure all of her students succeed.  She would bring a 
whole new level of enthusiasm to any school district. Robin has many admirable personal 
qualities as well.  Being caring, genuine, compassionate, friendly and supportive are just a few of 
these qualities.  I simply cannot say enough positive things about Robin Serr. She will not only 
make the most of this position, but will succeed to a high degree as well.  If you have any further 
questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at (818) 952-4271. 

 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
        Michael S. Kauffman 
        Visual Arts Dept. Chair     


